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NEWSLETTER

The partners day meeting of the Association held at the Ambulance Victoria Complex, Doncaster,
on June 9 2010, was opened by the President Chas Martin at 1030 with a warm welcome to all.

Chas reminded us of the need to let us know if you are going to attend our meetings. For this
meeting we arranged catering for the 25 members who let us know that they were attending and
we had 37 members and partners attend.

Chae reminded us of the 4 Members that we have lost since the last meeting —Tom Pammenter,
Barry Shadlow, Alan Watkins and Bill Salisbury. He also wished those members who are dealing
with iliness & disability all the best.

Norm Mills gave us some good advice on the safety of older persons.

The guest speaker was Clinical Support Officer Tony Armour, Tony told us about the Operational
Quality & Improvement Department. The department delivers Clinical Risk Management and
Clinical Quality Improvement activities/services providing continual review and analysis of the
quality of patient care.

The next meeting will be the AGM and Partners Meeting at the Ambulance Victoria complex at
375 Manningham Road Doncaster at 1030 hrs Wednesday 8th September 2010. Please register
if you will be coming or not by contacting me on 98786143, or by Email at
rijacobs1@bigpond.com no later than Sunday 5 September 2010, but you can do it now, before
you forget.

The positions of President and Treasurer are due for re-election. If any member wishes to take on
one of these roles, nominations will need to be in by 31st August 2010. A nomination form is
enclosed with this Newsletter. The nomination form needs to be returned to me signed by the
person nominated and a seconder.

Also included with the Newsletter is a Personal Details form, please fill it out and return it as soon
as possible so that we can update our records.

The Guest speaker will be from The National Trust and just a reminder that we are always looking
for suitable guest speakers. If you know of a suitable person please contact lan Cameron.

Look forward to seeing you all at the meeting.

Ron Jacobs (Secretary)



